
From: Alfred Senn
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: garage renovation at 137 North Prospect
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 4:31:24 PM

I am writing to urge approval of the project to renovate the garage at (I think) 137 North Prospect,
Madison 53726.

I am a neighbor at  North Prospect, two houses away, on the same side of the street, and sharing
our
common back alley. We have been in our house since 1969.

Alfred E. Senn
 North Prospect Ave.

Madison 53726
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